
 AUGUST 2021 
WELCOME BACK TO CREATIVE OPTIONS FOR 

THE 2021-22 SCHOOL YEAR! 

We are looking forward to this school year!  Please update all 
releases, authorizations, medical forms and emergency contacts, 
etc.   

SAFETY 
Most of us cross streets every day. We are all 
pedestrians at one time or another, and we take 
for granted that we can cross without incident 
because, most of the time, we do. But sometimes 
we aren't so fortunate. 

 Young children and the elderly are more likely to be killed or injured in 
a pedestrian crash than any other group. While it's easy to blame 
drivers, they are not always responsible for these accidents. All too 
often, pedestrians are the cause of accidents. 

Always cross streets at designated crosswalks 

Avoid crossing between parked cars or at the front or back of 
buses or large vehicles 

Never assume that an approaching vehicle can see you or 
will stop for you – wait until the vehicle has stopped before 
you step off the curb   

Hold your child’s hand at all times when crossing streets or 
in parking lots 

HEALTH 
We provide Hearing and Vision Screenings 
to all children who wish to participate in this 
service.   Parents will be notified of the results 
and any follow up if needed.  

 
                                                                                     

Screenings will begin this month. 

LOOKING FORWARD 
Back to School Night – more information coming soon! 

DID YOU KNOW? 
We are looking for parents to participate on 
the Parent Family Community Council 
(PFCC). 

The PFCC partners with ACCO’s Governing 
Board and the Management team of 
Creative Options to provide program 
direction including:  

Activities involving parents and ensuring 
responsive services 

Program recruitment, selection and 
enrollment priorities 

Funding applications and amendments 

Budget planning, including policies for 
reimbursement and participation in PFCC 
activities 

PFCC bylaws and elections procedures 

Head Start program personnel policies and 
decisions for program staff. 

If you are interested in becoming 
involved in the PFCC for the 2021-
2022 School year, please reach out 

to  

Sofia Esteve: 
Sesteve@abilityconnectioncolorado.org 

720-220-8697 
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